
 

 

Monday 5th September 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our topic as we return to school is Wondrous Words.   

In all our classes we are learning about Roald Dahl as an author and reading some of the stories that 

he has written.  Roald Dahl would have been 100 on September 13th so we would like to invite your 

child to celebrate with us in school on Friday 16th September 2016.   

During the day lots of inspiring and fun learning experiences have been planned.  If possible, please 

could your child come into school dressed as their favourite Roald Dahl character on that day.  There 

are lots to choose from and please see below for some examples.  All the staff look forward to 

sharing the outcomes of our fabulous day with you on our website and I am sure your children will 

all come home full of their experiences from the day!  

Thanks in advance for all your support 

Lisa Regan 


